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Hillsdale College President’s Office Hosts Annual Children’s Christmas Breakfast 

 

HILLSDALE, Mich. — Hillsdale College President Dr. Larry P. Arnn and Mrs. Arnn hosted 

children of Hillsdale Academy, Mary Randall Preschool, and Hillsdale College faculty and staff 

for breakfast and a visit with Santa on Dec. 10. “There was a great turnout this year,” said 

Michaela Moore, director of Mary Randall Preschool. “The kids had a blast visiting with Santa, 

which means it was fun for their parents, too.” More than 250 children attended the breakfast, 

which took place in the Grewcock Student Union at Hillsdale College. Children were admitted 

for free, and adults paid a small entrance free. Members of the Hillsdale Academy Upper School 

Service Club assisted at the event. All attendees had breakfast and the opportunity to take a 

photo with Santa.  

  

For photos from the breakfast, click here.  

 

For a high-resolution copy of the Hillsdale College clocktower logo, click here. 

 

 

About Hillsdale College   

Hillsdale College is an independent, nonsectarian, Christian liberal arts college located in 

southern Michigan. Founded in 1844, the College has built a national reputation through its 

classical liberal arts core curriculum and its principled refusal to accept federal or state taxpayer 

subsidies, even indirectly in the form of student grants or loans. It also conducts an outreach 

effort promoting civil and religious liberty, including a free monthly speech digest, Imprimis, 

with a circulation of more than 6.2 million. For more information, visit hillsdale.edu.   
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